
 
 
 
Circular No: P – 09/0818                                                                                     Date: 06.08.2018                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Dear Parent,     

Assalamu Alaikum.!                                  

        We are pleased to inform you that an Educational field trip to Children’s park at Guindy is 

organized for students of class UKG on 08.08.18. Refreshments, Entry fee and transport will be 

provided by the school. They should not bring the books, note books, cash and valuables. Please 

arrange to provide lunch & water bottle as usual.  

 

Jazakallahu khairan, 

                                                                                                                                                                    

Principal 

 

 


